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NOTICE OF MEETING

There will be a meeting of the Retirement Board on Thursday, November 1, 2018 at 8:30 a.m. in the Administration
Building, 9*" Floor Committee Room, located at 1 South Main Street, Mount Clemens, Michigan.

1. Callto Order
2. Adoption of Agenda
3. Approval of Invoices
4. Public Participation
5. Retirement Administrator Report
a. Joe Cada - additional correspondence and discussion
b. Voluntary monthly pension reduction
6. Corbin Capital Partners investment update — Craig Bergstrom, Jessica Hornung
7. Penn Square / Townsend investment updates — Jeff Barone
8. Unfinished Business
9. New Business

10. Adjournment
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Stephen Smigiel, MCERS Secretary

CC: Dobson, Biondo, Miller, Michaud, Holycross



